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              June 28, 2021 

Hello Dalewood Golden Hawk Families!  
 

We have almost finished the 2020/2021 school year. It is one that we will not forget. I 

want to start by thanking the Dalewood staff for their dedication and flexibility this 

year to ensuring students had access to both in-person and online learning.  Their 

support allowed our students to continue their academics during unprecedented times 

while keeping our students connected to the school community. Also, a huge thank-you 

to all of you, our families! During this time, your family has made huge adjustments to 

support a new way of learning and social distancing.  We know it hasn’t been easy but 

your support has been felt by our students and the Dalewood staff. Thank you! 
 

Report Cards 

Term 2 Report Cards will be emailed to parents/guardians on June 28. Families can 

access the report card by entering their student’s date-of-birth (month/day/year).  
 

Grade 8 Graduation 

To our grade 8 students - We are going to miss you!  We are thankful that the weather 

provided us an opportunity to celebrate with you last week. It was wonderful to see our 

families and provide an opportunity for you to say goodbye to staff. We wish you all the 

best as you enter high school.  
 

Best Wishes 

At the end of each school year, students, staff and families begin preparing for what is 

ahead. With preparation comes change and new opportunities. We thank the following 

staff for their support this year and wish them all the best as they pursue new 

opportunities for the 2021/2022 school year: Ms.Abu-Shaera, Ms.Fapuro, 

Ms.Fargiorgio, Ms.Hartmier, Ms.Kovljenic, M.Mesquita, Mrs. Miron, Ms.Popovich, 

and Ms.Wilson. 
. 

As we begin to look towards the 2021/2022 school year, there are many questions you 

may have.  HWDSB will continue to update the community through the website. Please 

continue to check: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/covid19/ for the latest information.  

While there are many unknowns and things are subject to change, we would like to 

provide you with the information we have at this time.  Here is our school staffing for 

2021/2022.  
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In mid-August, families will be able to log into their parent portal to confirm who the 

homeroom teacher is for September. A newsletter will be posted on our website by 

September 3rd to provide our families with important back to school information 

specific to Dalewood Elementary School.  
 

On behalf of the Dalewood staff, I wish you all a safe and relaxing summer!  We look 

forward to seeing you next year. 
 

Take Care, 

Ms. Chute 

Class Staff 

Grade 6A Kuhn-Stewart 

Grade 6B Matic 

Grade 6 Remote TBD 

Grade 6 FI Romanowitch 

Grade 6/7/8 Empringham 

Grade 7A McHarg 

Grade 7B Diacon 

Grade 7/8 FI Boissonneault 

Grade 7/8 FI Bozic 

Grade 8A Adams 

Grade 8 B Brown 

Core French Parsons 

Instrumental Music McHarg 

Physical Education DiFelice 

Learning Resource Teacher Coburn 

English as a Second Language DeSousa 

Library Brown, Zaza 

EAs Bayley, Jongsma 

Custodians Aparico, Nemeth, Romanuk  

Office Mason, Chute 
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